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We are excited to launch our enrichment week 2024 programme with pupils next week. 
Form tutors have already been discussing some of the opportunities available for the last 
week of term with their tutees. From 1st to the 5th July all pupils in Upper 3 - Lower 6 and 
staff will follow a different curriculum that is designed to enhance pupils learning, expose 
them to new activities and allow them to pursue subjects that they may be passionate about. 
Through a wide range of activities and opportunities we hope pupils will have a fantastic last 
week of the summer term but that they also challenge themselves to work with others, take 
risks and become more confident. 

Next week a letter will be published with details of the full programme and you will be asked 
to take the time, with your child to select ‘courses’ that they would like to take part in. I am 
most looking forward to our culture and society day on Wednesday 3rd July. As part of this 
event we will be hosting Street Epistemology workshops, Irish dancing, sushi making, and 
offering an insight into British politics amongst lots of other things! 

 

Mrs Gemma Carver  

 


